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College Title Change: College of Professional and Continuing Education (CPaCE) 
 

(The policy was recommended by the Academic Senate on March 24, 2022  
and approved by the President on April 7, 2022.) 

 

 
The College of Professional and International Education (CPIE) is changing its name to the College of 
Professional and Continuing Education (CPaCE). 
 
 

EFFECTIVE: Immediately 
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